Sweeney, Robert (LBB)

From: rerry Gibbs I

Sent: 14 June 2024 07:41
To: Forward Planning
Subject: Concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in Barnet Local Plan Main Modification

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

** Warning External Email **

| am writing to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed Main Modification
to the Brent Local Plan.

1.There will be a significant loss of public parking which will have a detrimental impact on local shops
and shoppers.

2. The construction work will severely impact access to the Broadwalk and will deter the public from
using Edgware shops.

3. The suburban character of Edgware town centre will be blighted and permanently altered and
compromised forever.

4.The proposed bus stops will be impractical and will lead to buses queuing to enter or leave which
will have a knock-on effect on traffic in Station Road.

5. Edgware is in 2 London Boroughs and they should both be involved in the plans.

As a local resident who uses Edgware for shopping and travel | have not received any written
communication from Brent Council about the Plan.

| am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and its residents.

I would therefore express my strongest support for any representations made by Save Our Edgware
and the Edgware Community association.

Please consider their submissions as also reflecting my concerns

Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact Assessment?
Yours sincerely

Mr Terry Gibbs






